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Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 7:37 PM

To: 'ABBAS, Waseem'; 'KHAN, Faizan'

Cc: 'MOHAMED, Gedi'; 'MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe'; 'KAMRAN, Waheed'; 'Arshad Durrani'; 

'Nadeem Jan'

Subject: FW: Explanation from TCSPs

Dear Waseem/Faizan, 
 
With reference to below email TCSP Amir Abbas and Rab Nawaz are not performing their duty in a 
satisfactory manners. They have not reported two AFP cases of their area to their supervisors.  
 
They are recommended for explanation followed by warning in case of unsatisfactory response.  
 
Please let us know in case of any comments/feedback regarding the same.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
From: PEO ORAKZAI [mailto:peoorakzai@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:02 PM 
To: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: Arshad Durrani <acfrkohat@gmail.com>; Peo Orakzai-2 <peoorakzai2@gmail.com>; Muhammad 
<muabbas@who.int> 
Subject: Explanation from TCSPs 

 
Dear shahid sahib, 
Hope you will be fine.  
I want to bring an issue in your notice.AFP surveillance is one of initiatives of polio eradication program. Every 
individual working in program is responsible for reporting and notification of AFP cases to his/her supervisors.  
Unfortunately, Mr.Aamir Abbas &Mr.Rabnawaz  (both TCSPs in orakzai) showed negligence on their part in 
reporting of an AFP case in Orakzai,which is later notified to DSO orakzai by a third person although both 
TCSPs were aware of the case. 
Therefore, your honor is requested to issue explanation letters to both TCSPs on the said issue.  


